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Also Available in on the Web at http://members.romalodge.com/newsletter.html 

AUGUST 2022 ISSUE 
 

 
Roma Lodge Brothers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all safe and healthy and that each of 
you had a great 4th of July weekend with your families and 
friends.  We should all be proud of this country in which we 
live.  It’s not perfect but I wouldn’t want to live anywhere else. 
 
I want to thank all the members that are utilizing the members 
dining room on Fridays and Saturdays.  While we still have the 
limited menu, Michael will continue to offer a weekly special. 
The food has been delicious.  Please consider our dining room 
when making plans to dine out on the weekends.  Reservations 
are always recommended as this helps us plan for staffing and 
food preparation. The reservation line is (262) 886-8850. 
 
The Wednesday night buffet continues to offer a variety of 
items.  If anyone is interested in volunteering to help on the 
buffet, even once a month, please contact me.  Reservations 
are always recommended as this helps us plan for staffing and 
food preparation. The reservation line is (262) 886-8850. 
Pricing for the buffet is $11.50, $10.50 for seniors 55 and 
older and $6.50 for kids. 
 
Bingo participation has been excellent!  Bingo has always been 
an important function here at Roma Lodge and requires many 
volunteers.  If you have the time to volunteer, please contact 
Jim Faraone or Mike Peratt. 
 
As I am writing this letter, the 2022 Roma Lodge Festival is in 

full motion.  Fences are being put up, tents will be put up this 
week and all the equipment will be moved to the grounds.  If 
you have some time to give, consider coming Wednesday and 
Thursday, the 27th and 28th to help with any setup.  The 
festival will take place here on our grounds the weekend of July 
29-31.  Last year’s festival was the first on our Roma Lodge 
grounds and was a huge success.  A big thank you to Pat Diem 
and the entire festival committee. The festival is a big 
undertaking every year and can only be a success with 
everyone’s help and participation.  We should all be excited 
about this as the festival is crucial to the financial wellbeing of 
the club.  I am looking forward to another very successful 
festival. 
 
The annual Summer Bocce Tournament will be Sunday, August 
14th.  It sounds like we have quite a few teams from other 
clubs.  Sign up your team or come out and watch.  It’s always 
fun and a chance to meet members from other nearby clubs. 
 
The Roma Lodge golf outing will be Sunday August 21st. 
Another fun day and it’s open to Roma Lodge and Vittoria 
Colonna members and their guests. 
 
If you have some time to give to the club, please consider being 
a part of the many committees we have or help to organize and 
work some of our many social events throughout the year.  You 
can contact me or any of our board members if you have an 
area of interest. Our membership involvement and 
participation will always be the key to our success.  A special 

 



Page | 2 
 

thank you to all that contribute your time on a regular basis. 
Grazie! 
 
The next Roma Lodge Membership meeting is scheduled for 
Friday, August 12th at 7:00 PM.  The next Roma Lodge Board of 
Directors meeting will be Tuesday, August 9th at 6:30 PM.  We 
will continue to do everything we can to keep our meetings as 
safe as possible for our members. 

 
Che Dio vi benedica! (God Bless you all!) 
 

Frank L. Bisotti 
President

 

AUGUST 2022 EVENTS 
  
 Thursday, August 4 Coast Guard Birthday 
 Thursday, August 4 National Chocolate Chip Cookie Day 
 Friday, August 5 International Beer Day 
 Sunday, August 7 Purple Heart Day 
 Tuesday, August 9 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Friday, August 12 Membership Meeting 
 Saturday, August 13 Roma Lodge Coffee and Cars 
 Sunday, August 21 Senior Citizens Day 
 Saturday, August 27 National Just Because Day 

 

 
The regularly scheduled August membership meeting is Friday, August 12th at 7:00 PM. 
 

 

 
Please remember it is important to have a quorum at all membership meetings.  Without a quorum we cannot 
conduct an official meeting, meaning we cannot vote on new members or conduct any official business.  
 
We have new members to be voted on by members in August and September.  Without a quorum they cannot be 
brought into the lodge. 

 
DOORS OPEN – 4:00 PM 
FOOD SERVICE – 4:45 PM 
BINGO START – 6:00 PM 

 
If you would like to volunteer your time, please contact one of the following: 
 Jim Faraone:  262-657-1244 – jfaraone@wi.rr.com 
 Mike Peratt:  262-942-1212 – mperatt22@yahoo.com 
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 August 5, 6 Pat Tierney 
 August 12, 13 Greg Pierangeli 
 August 19, 20 Frank Caruso 
 August 26, 27 Bill Pucci 

 

 
 
 
 

Mr. Fourth Fest 2022 
Congratulations to Roma Lodge 
Member – Mark Porcaro, this year’s 
MR. 4th FEST!! 

Buon Compleanno e Tanti Auguri 
Happy Birthday to our Roma Lodge Brothers Born in August 

 
August 1 Cesare Bosco August 14 Barry Fries August 21 Anthony J. Porcaro 
 Mark Osmundsen August 15 Jeffrey Drettwan August 23 Daniel Marani 
August 2 Bill Greco August 16 Bino Ammendola August 24 Daniel DeMatthew 
 Dale Landree  Thomas J. Lorenzini August 25 Nick Bilello 
 Dennis Porcaro August 17 Louis Ferraro August 26 Frank Bisotti Jr.   
August 4 Derek Anzalone  Josh Kosmala August 28 Ralph W. Porcaro 
August 5 Troy Ruffalo  Steve Rawlinko  Richard Vallin 
August 7 Leonard Carini August 18 Anthony Ferraro August 31 John Gehring 
August 8 Jeffrey Chiapete August 19 Jack Ruffolo   
August 12 Nicholas Rossi August 20 Vince Morelli   
        
List compiled from the Roma Lodge Membership Files.  Contact Mike Peratt, mperatt22@yahoo.com if corrections are 
needed. 
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Sick and Shut-ins 
On behalf of the members of Roma Lodge, the Sick and Shut-ins Committee sends flowers 
to the funeral of deceased members as well as “Get Well” cards to members who are 
hospitalized or ailing at home. If you know of a Roma Lodge brother who passed away or is 
hospitalized or ill at home, contact Dennis Porcaro, apprlservices@netscape.net or by phone 
at (262) 884-9121. 

 

 
The following gentlemen are scheduled to be voted on at the August 12, 2022, Membership Meeting. 
 
Ryan Massman - Age 37 Eugene Modesti – Age 60 
Lives in Sturtevant, WI Lives in Racine, WI 
Born in West Allis, WI Born in Racine, WI 
Employed as an elevator apprentice by Otis Elevator Employed by Modesti Realty. 
 Retired from Racine Unified School District 
Single - two children Married (Kelly) – two children 
Father is of Italian descent (Vento) Both Parents are of Italian descent 
Proponent: Dave Silvani Proponent:  Francesco Angelini 
 
The following gentlemen were recommended by the Roma Lodge Screening Committee and approved by The 
Board for membership.  They are scheduled to be voted on at the September 9, 2022, Membership Meeting. 
 
Dean D’Amato - Age 41 John Ponio – Age 29 
Lives in Racine, WI Lives in Kenosha, WI 
Born in Illinois Born in McHenry, IL 
Employed as a teacher by Racine Unified Employed as a software engineer by 
School District Charles Schwab 
Married (Amber) - two children Married (Emma) – no children 
Both parents are of Italian descent (Sicilian) Father is of Italian descent (Calabrese) 
Proponent: Joe DeMatthew Proponent:  Bill Pucci, Jr. 
 

SEPTEMBER 2022 EVENTS 

  
 Friday, September 2 V-J Day 
 Saturday, September 3 Signing of the Treaty of Paris 
 Monday, September 5 Labor Day 
 Monday, September 5 National Cheese Pizza Day 
 Tuesday, September 6 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Friday, September 9 Membership Meeting 
 Saturday, September 10 Roma Lodge Coffee and Cars 
 Sunday, September 11 Grandparents Day 
 Sunday, September 11 Patriot Day 
 Tuesday, September 13 International Chocolate Day 
 Friday, September 16 National POW/MIA Recognition Day 
 Thursday, September 22 Autumnal Equinox (Start of Fall) 
 Thursday, September 29 VFW Day 
 Thursday, September 29 National Coffee Day 
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Glenn R. Madrigrano Sr. 
 
December 30, 1949 – July 17, 2022 
 

Glenn R. Madrigrano, age 72, passed 
away peacefully surrounded by his family 
on Sunday, July 17, 2022 following a five 
year battle with Progressive 
Supranuclear Palsy. 
 
Glenn was born in Kenosha on December 

30, 1949, a son of the late Joseph F. “Pepe” and Shirley (nee: 
Engdahl) Madrigrano. 
 
He was a 1968 graduate of St. Joseph High School where he 
played guard on the 1968 varsity basketball team that made 
an appearance at the state tournament. He received his 
degree from St. Norbert College, DePere, WI. 
 
On September 9, 1972, he was united in marriage to Barbara 
Shuemate.  This September, they would have celebrated their 
50th wedding anniversary. 
 
Anyone who knew Glenn, knew of his passion for both golf and 
bowling.  Over the years, he bowled three 300 games left-
handed and scored three holes in one right-handed. 
 
Glenn was part of the third generation of his family business.  
Glenn’s grandfather, Gene, founded the family beer business 
in 1923 at the repeal of prohibition.  Glenn’s father, “Pepe” 
went out on his own in 1951, and Glenn joined the business in 
1972 on a full-time basis. 
 
Glenn literally grew up in the family beer business.  He was 
twelve years old when he started out as a helper on the trucks 
and continued working while he was a student at St. Joe’s and 
St. Norbert’s.  Over the years, he had worked nearly every job 
in the distributorship. 
 
In 1976 Glenn was named President of C.J.W., Inc.  Under his 
leadership, C.J.W. grew from an organization selling 500,000 
cases per year with 20 employees to its current size of 4 
million cases and 150 employees.  He assisted to increase 
market share from 15% of the beer market to over 75%. In 
2007, he was named a Miller Legend by the Miller Brewing 
Company. 
 
Glenn was instrumental in expanding the business through 
several acquisitions of new territory, as well as being on the 
leading edge of brand consolidation in the early 2000s. 
 
Glenn was an active member of National Beer Wholesalers 
Association, Wisconsin Beer Distributor’s Association, 

Kenosha Area Chamber of Commerce, And Racine Area 
Manufacturer’s and Commerce Assoc., Roma Lodge, and the 
Italian American Society where he was honored as Man of the 
Year in 2012. He was also proud to support the Boys and Girls 
Club of Kenosha, Big Brothers Big Sisters of Kenosha and 
Racine, the Shalom Center, St. Joseph High School, St. 
Norbert’s College, Carthage College, and countless other local 
charities and organizations. 
 
Survivors include his wife, Barb; his two children, Glenn 
Madrigrano, Jr. and Mia (Chris) Hughes; his grandchildren, 
Glenn Madrigrano III, and Kylie and Kenzie Hughes; his 
siblings, Eugene (Ellen) Brookhouse, Joseph (Kathy) 
Madrigrano Jr., Mary Joy Madrigrano, Karen (William) 
Isaacson, Gene Madrigrano, and Daniel Madrigrano; his 
mother-in-law, Ellen Shuemate; his brother and sister-in-law, 
Jim (Karla) Shuemate, and his sister and brother-in-law, 
Tammy (Jerry) Konitzer. 
 
 Funeral services were held privately.  Those desiring may 
consider memorial remembrances to the Shirley Madrigrano 
Endowment for the Arts, c/o Boys and Girls Club of Kenosha, 
1330- 52nd Street, Kenosha, WI, 53140.. 
 
DRAEGER LANGENDORF FUNERAL HOME & CREMATORY 
 
Our sincere condolences go out to his wife Barb and the rest 
of Glenn’s family. 



Page | 6 
 

   
Funeral Service Calling Tree Schedule – July through September 
The Calling Tree schedule includes those members whose names are listed on the Membership List 
between: 

Juliano, Leonard – Pitts, Gregory 
 
If you are notified of a funeral during your scheduled three-month period, you are expected to attend 
to represent the Lodge.  You are not required to attend every funeral; however, you are encouraged 
to attend at least one during the quarter.  Other members are also encouraged to attend.  There will 
be a special Roma Lodge sign in book at the service for members who attend to verify that they are 
fulfilling their obligation. 

 

 
 
The Wisconsin Sports Collectors Association (WSCA) will hold our 3rd Sports Show on Sunday, August 21st, at Roma Lodge.  
Our first show in April was a success and I'd like to thank Roma Lodge members - Mike Peratt, Steve Johnson, and John 
Gehring for selling quite a few meatball bombers at the show.  In June Guy Schetter sold meatball and sausage bombers.  
Each show consists of over 60 dealers’ tables with vendors from numerous states.  Memorabilia includes sports cards, 
autographs, bobble heads, NASCAR, other non-sports fun and so much more.  Our shows run from 9am until 2pm and we 
feature an entertaining auction running simultaneously around 10am until noon with a large variety of items.  Every show 
brings different surprises!  Roma Lodge members and guests are welcome to bring up to 8 items to be sold in the auction 
(20% goes to charity).  Just bring a list with your name on it. 
 
WSCA has fostered a great niche in the sports collecting business by combining our shows with charitable giving.  As a 
“nonprofit organization” our profits go to various charities including, but not limited to the MDA, Lighthouse Youth Center 
of Milwaukee, Children's Hospital, Special Olympics, Autism Society, Juvenile Diabetes, Veterans Charities and many others.  
We have led local assistance events for families with providing Thanksgiving dinners, back to school supplies and Christmas 
presents. 
 
I am a proud member of Roma Lodge and I have volunteered with the Wisconsin Sports Collectors Association since the 
1980s (nearly 35 years).  My specialty has been procuring the items for the auction as well as running the auction at each 
event.  Another Roma Lodge Member, John Gehring, has also been a part of WSCA for many years – both as a dealer and a 
guest.  I hopefully have a Roma Lodge "brother" to sell bombers at the August Show but would be happy if ONE other person 
would volunteer to help for 2 hours - and I'll pay your DOLLAR to come to the show!!   Just let me know. 
This is a “FAMILY” Event, and we encourage all of the Roma Lodge members to bring their families - their children and their 
grandchildren - as they enhance their own sports collectibles hobby.  It's only ONE DOLLAR Admission - again, ALL supports 
various charities. 
 
We would love to see you at our next show on Sunday August 21st from 9am – 2pm! 
 
We have 2 more shows after August scheduled in 2022 – on October 23rd and on December 18th.  ROMA LODGE (not me) 
would need someone to sell bombers for 2 hours at THOSE shows, too. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Paul Costanzo 
414-425-2525 
pcostanzo@wi.rr.com 
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Roma Lodge Golf League  
 

(Reported by Rick Bonanno) 
 
 

The Roma Lodge Golf League continued its 2022 season on Monday, June 27th at Browns Lake Golf Course.  It was a 
beautiful day.  A total of 13 members participated in the “SCRAMBLE” format.  Chairman Pat Tierney organized the 
event and assigned Guy Schetter to assist at the course.  Thanks to Pat and Guy for a job well done.  After golfing, 
some of the group had dinner at Zumpano’s in Burlington. 
 

THE WINNERS 
(11 under par) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
    
     
 

Charlie Zupfer, Paul Costanzo, Tony Catrine 
 

Group #2 - Dave Pagliaroni, Steve Johnson, Joe Porcaro Group #3 - Guy Schetter, Don Vena, Rick 
Bonanno 
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Please note the following announcements concerning bocce: 
 
 
1. With our upcoming summer bocce tournament and the fall season, the committee is organizing 

play/practice sessions on Monday nights (July 25, August 1 & August 8).  Anyone interesting in playing is 
welcome.  Come one night or all three nights.  Four (4) person teams will be drawn randomly each night.  
Start time is 6:00 PM. 
 

2. The bocce committee is looking for volunteers to help at the summer bocce tournament.  On Saturday, 
August 13th volunteers are needed to cut peppers, cut tomatoes, and shuck corn.  During the 
tournament on Sunday, August 14th volunteers are needed to sell tickets and serve food. 
 

3. Please contact Dave Chiapete at (262) 939-5914 or via e-mail (davidchiapete@hotmail.com) if you can 
help. 
 

4. The Captains and Players meeting for the 2022-2023 bocce season will be held in the members' bar on 
Monday, September 12 at 6:30 pm.  All players and anyone interested in playing are welcome to attend.  
It's the one time each year that any rule changes can be discussed and implemented. 

 
 
Thanks! 

 

Group #4 - Gary Lipor, Dan Cupertino, Ralph Group #4 - Past Presidents enjoying the beautiful day. 
Rick Bonanno, Joe Porcaro, Don Cicero 
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Thirty Ninth Annual Bocce Invitational Tournament 
Sunday, August 14, 2022 

 
Bocce Rules 

 
1. Each team will consist of four (4) players plus an alternate if so desired in both the open/men’s tournament as well as 

the women’s tournament: 
 
 WOMEN’S TOURNAMENT MUST HAVE A MINIMUM OF 5 TEAMS REGISTERED PRIOR TO SUNDAY, AUGUST 7 OR IT 

WILL BE CANCELLED.  TEAMS WILL BE GIVEN THE OPTION TO REGISTER FOR THE OPEN TOURNAMENT. 
 
2. If the pallino goes out of bounds, it will be placed on the nail.  If the large ball goes out of bounds, it is considered a 

dead ball.  All bocce balls including the pallino must cross the center line to be in play.   
 
3. A team must have four (4) players to start a game (2 players on one end and 2 on the other end throw 2 balls each).  A 

team has 10 minutes from the time the ref calls for the game to begin to have an eligible team.  Once a player begins a 
game and is substituted for, he/she may not re-enter the same game. Once a player begins a game on a certain side, 
he/she must remain on that side the entire game, unless substituted for.  

 
4. Referee will handle all games.  The Bocce Committee will decide major disputes 

On behalf of the Roma Lodge and its members, we would like to invite you to this year’s Roma Lodge Bocce Tournament. We 
hope that you will be able to participate in this exciting event which not only allows everyone to play the wonderful game of 
bocce, but also presents a festival atmosphere with all the great people who join us. 

Again, this year’s tournament will be Round Robin Style. This means that all teams will be playing a minimum of 3 (possibly 4) 
games. All games will be played up to between 9 and 12 points, depending on the number of entries. Once group play is 
completed, those teams advancing will play in a single elimination tournament. The quarterfinals, semi-finals, and finals will all 
be played up to 16 points. 

This year, we will once again have Roma Lodge’s famous food, including pane fritta (fried bread dough) made by Lisa Domanico, 
Joan Domanico, Rosemarie Domanico and their entire crew of amazing women from the Vittoria Colonna Lodge! Kringle, 
bombers, tomato salad, corn on the cob, and Roma Lodge’s famous buffet dinner featuring Lasagna and our popular Italian 
baked chicken will be available for your enjoyment! Tap beer and soda will be included from 10:30-3:30. A minimum of 
$5,400.00 in cash prizes is expected to be awarded between the open, and the women’s tournament based on 39 men’s teams 
and 16 women’s teams. 

For those of you who come from Illinois and the Milwaukee, Kenosha, and Madison area, we once again look forward to sharing 
our club with all of you. The great thing about our tournament is that we have been fortunate to have good teams come play, 
but we also have many teams who just love to play bocce…enjoying the food and camaraderie equally as much. Please 
remember to get your team entry in as early as possible to ensure your team’s spot. We hope to make this not only another 
exciting day as bocce players, but a day that brings Italians together from all over! Hope to see you once again August 14! 

Ciao! 

David Chiapete Dave Silvani Tony Povkovich  

262-939-5914 262-321-1604 262-880-5945 
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Roma Lodge 

7130 Spring Street 
Racine, WI   53406 

262-886-3610 
39th ANNUAL ROMA LODGE BOCCE TOURNAMENT 

ROUND ROBIN FORMAT 
 

It is understood that we, the undersigned, release Roma Lodge and the Roma Lodge Bocce Committee members from any loss due to  
theft, damage, or physical injury during the Roma Lodge Bocce Tournament held on Sunday August 14, 2022. 

 
ENTRY BLANK 

 
Please return entry blank by Saturday August 6, 2022 

 
Please fill in all names, addresses and phone numbers 

 
 

Team Name: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Team Captain: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Name Address/Zip Area/Phone email address 
 
 ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Name Address/Zip Area/Phone email address 
 
 ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Name Address/Zip Area/Phone email address 
 
 ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Name Address/Zip Area/Phone email address 
 
ALT ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Name Address/Zip Area/Phone email address 

 
ALT ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Name Address/Zip Area/Phone email address 
  

ENTRY FEE - $45.00 PER PERSON INCLUDING ALTERNATE/ $180.00 PER 4 PERSON TEAM 
 

Please make checks payable to “Roma Lodge Bocce Tournament” and mail to: 
 

Roma Lodge Bocce Committee 
Attention: Dave Chiapete    

7130 Spring Street (Hwy C) 
Racine, Wisconsin   53406 

 
VERY IMPORTANT:  Full payment of team entry fees and guest fees must accompany your entry blank 

 
Games start at 9:00 A.M.    SHARP! 
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We continue to struggle to get employees to work in the Members Lounge.  There are a few things that would help us 
tremendously. 
 

1. Please call to make a reservation.  It will help with both food preparation and staffing. 
2. If you have a party of 10 or more, we ask that your reservation is set by 5:30 or after 6:30 to ensure quality service is 

provided to all.   Please keep splitting of checks to a minimum.  This takes significant time and will delay service. 
 
Our Chef, Mike, will continue to create specials each week to add a variety of food options for our members and guests.  Along 
with the weekly specials we will continue to provide a quality reduced menu.    We encourage everyone to stop out and enjoy 
Mike's creations. 
 
The Member’s Restaurant is open for the Wednesday Buffet, and every Friday and Saturday for dining. 
 
Thank you    
 

 
The 23rd Annual Rebel Golf Outing (RGO) was held on Friday, July 15th at Ives Grove.  A total of 57 foursomes 
participated.  Almost 200 people enjoyed the banquet at Roma Lodge afterwards.  Roma Lodge member and 
Horlick graduate PJ Litrenta was the honorary starter.  Below are pictures of PJ teeing off in memory of his 
recently deceased brother, and beloved Roma Lodge member, Danny. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Just in time for the festival, new flags (USA, Wisconsin, and Italian) were put up courtesy of Bob Basil, Ed Morelli, Jim 

Morelli, Jon Morelli, Tony Morelli, Vince Morelli and Keith Stannis. 
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The second “Coffee and Cars” of the 2022 season was held on Saturday, July 9th.  We had a beautiful day and seventy-two 
(72) cars showed up along with a great deal of spectators.  Remember our motto - “If your car is special to you, it’s special 
to us”.  Hope to see you on Saturday, August 13th at the next “Coffee and Cars”!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5  

Rick Bonanno and his family showed of his 1967 Chevelle Super Sport 
and 1996 Corvette Convertible. Pictured are (L.- R Katie Meader, Gage 

Meader, Rick’s nephew Garrett Meader, Rick Bonanno, Kennedy 
Meader, Paige Bonanno, and Christian Chambers.)  

The panel of Judges selected the 1957 Oldsmobile owned by Mark 
Hendricks as “Best of Show”. 

1954 Mercury Monterey owned by Bill Badley. 

Ron & Bob Tempesta showed up in style in a 1940 Chevrolet Master 85. 



 

Page | 14 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  

Roma Lodge Clothing Store 
 
Members interested in ordering Roma Lodge clothing can now do so by directly ordering from The Lettering Machine. 
 
Please see the instructions listed below. 

The link in the instruction is a live link - just click on it to go The Lettering Store website. 
 
TO ORDER FROM THE WEBSTORE: 

1. Visit https://theletteringmachine.com/RomaLodge/shop/home 
 
2. Click on the item you want to purchase. Select the color and size from the dropdown menu (leave quantity at "1" if you 

only want one of that specific color) and hit "Add to Cart."  Then, either hit "View Cart" to check out right away or 
"Continue Shopping" to add more items to your cart. 
 

3. Double-check that the items, sizes, & quantities are as you desire and then hit "Proceed to Checkout." 
 

4. Follow the required steps in the order they are prompted to you (entering your name & number, selecting delivery or 
pick-up, and then hit "Continue" for payment).  PLEASE NOTE: You do NOT need to have a PayPal account to check out 
- you can check out as a guest and enter your credit card number. 
 

5. Double-check that all information is correct and hit "Pay" or "Pay with PayPal," depending on what the final bottom 
button indicates, you should then receive a confirmation email that your order was received. 
 

Feel free to call The Lettering Machine at (262) 652-4177 if you have any questions. Thank you for your business! 

 
President  Frank Bisotti fbisotti@ameritech.net 262-914-1880 
Vice President John Pisanello jpisanello@yahoo.com 262-939-5650 
Parliamentarian Jeff DeMatthew dematthew@ameritech.net 262-880-7474 
Recording Secretary Jon Morelli roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com 262-994-2861 
Membership Secretary Mike Peratt mperatt22@yahoo.com 262-206-9930 
Treasurer  Pat Diem Pjdiem@outlook.com 414-530-2988 
Director  Frank Caruso frank.caruso@dos-xrx.com 262-914-1026 
Director  Jack LeRose lerosecpa@gmail.com 262-939-0732 
Director  Matt Montemurro m.montemurro@sbcglobal.net 262-989-1477 
Director  Dennis Porcaro apprlservices@netscape.net 262-884-9121 
Director  Greg Pierangeli idocgregtpier@yahoo.com 870-882-1715 
Director  Bill Pucci, Jr. wmpucci50@gmail.com 262-939-3452 
Director  Dave Silvani dsilvani@live.com 262-321-1604 
Director  Pat Tierney teamtierney@sbcglobal.net 262-960-2855 
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If you plan on playing in the Roma Golf Outing, please submit your foursome ASAP to Guy Schetter so we 
know how many players to plan for. 
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ROMA LODGE 
Racine’s Most Prestigious Banquet Facility 

Receptions, Meetings, Parties 
262-886-6286 

 

JAMES A. PITTS GREGORY A. PITTS 
Attorneys at Law – Roma Lodge members 

 
Civil Trials / Personal Injury / Business Disputes / 

Insurance Claims / Workers Compensation / Disability 
 

Schoone, Leuck, Kelley, Pitts & Pitts, S.C. 
6800 Washington Avenue, Racine, WI 53408-5600 

www.pittslaw.com (262) 886-8240 

  

 

 
 

RACINE’S #1 BINGO - Every Thursday Night 
$2,150 Paper Sheet & Last Game for $400 

Prizes! Come for Dinner- Doors Open at 4:00 
Games Start at 6:00 pm –SMOKE FREE 

 

Southwest Dental Group 
Dr. Richard L. DeFurio 

Dr. David L DeFurio 
Dr. Stephen N. Norwich 

2601 Taylor Ave   262-632-3156 
www.sw-dental.com 

  

 
 

 

Deadline for information for the September 2022 Newsletter is August 20, 2022.  Comments, 
suggestions, and articles of interest to our members are welcome at roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com. 

 

Jon Morelli, Roma Lodge Secretary 


